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400 La Crosse Street 

La Crosse, WI  54601-3396 
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Fax (608)789-8184 
 

 
 
August 6, 2013 
 
 
RE:   NEW HORIZONS BUILDING 
          IMPROVEMENTS 2013  
   (HUD)                                  

 
 
 
To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council 
of the City of La Crosse, WI 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members: 
 
The following bids were received for the New Horizons Building Improvements 
2013 (HUD) project: 
 
 
MARLIN CUSTOM BUILDERS LLC   $69,231.00 
ONALASKA, WISCONSIN 
 
Poellinger, Inc.   $77,990.00 
La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
 
The Engineer estimate for the New Horizons Building Improvements 2013 (HUD) 
project is $75,000.00. 

 
The City Engineer recommends awarding the bid to Marlin Custom Builders LLC 
in the amount of $69,231.00. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
      Randy Turtenwald 
      City Engineer 
RT:kn  


